
Welcome to the 2021 Devonport Basketball Council Inc. Spring Primary School Roster 

REGISTRATIONS CLOSE ON SUNDAY 22ND AUGUST 2021 
IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT THAT YOU READ ALL THE TEXT BELOW SO THAT YOU 
UNDERSTAND THE REGISTRATION PROCESS TO ENSURE YOUR CHILD IS REGISTERED 
AND YOU ARE PAYING THE CORRECT FEES. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT 
REGISTRATION FEES OF IF YOU HAVE ANY ISSUES WHILST REGISTERING YOUR CHILD 
PLEASE DO NOT PROCEED, CONTACT JAN AT THE DBC OFFICE ON 6424 2440.  
The grade 1 & 2 roster will commence on Wednesday 8th September and will run through until 24th 
November (10 weeks).  

The grade 3 & 4 and 5 & 6 rosters will commence on Friday 3rd September and run through until 19th 
November.  

On Friday 17th and 24th September U22 games will be played at Devonport therefore a split round will 
be played; only one age group will be run each night. On the 17th September grade 3 and 4 games 
only will be played and on 24th September only grade 5 and 6 games will be played. 

There will be no games played at all during the September/October school holidays. 

For the spring roster the DBC Inc. will be using a new platform called PlayHQ, the same platform                 
Basketball Tasmania are currently using for the TJBL competition. All players will have to register 
under the new platform so it is extremely important that if you have previously registered through 
SportsTG and have paid the Basketball Tasmania registration in 2021 that you enter the same details 
as previous otherwise it will not recognise that you have paid and will want to charge the Basketball 
Tasmania fee again.    

2021 Spring registration fees 

If you are using Ticket to Play please email voucher to dbcoffice@devonportwarriors.com.au and a 
separate registration link will be forwarded to you. 

For existing players (who played in the 2021 DBC Inc. Winter Primary school roster) or if you are 
registered with another Club (ie Latrobe, Ulverstone etc) in 2021 you will only be required to pay the 
DBC Inc. fee of $40.00.  The NWBU fee of $5.50 will appear in the fee section but to void this please 
use the discount code that was emailed to you by Basketball Tasmania on 5th August 2021. 

For all new players playing in the 2021 Spring roster (who didn’t play in the 2021 winter roster) the 
following registration fees are applicable. 

Basketball Tasmania fee will be displayed as the full fee either $35.00 (if aged 7 - 11 as at date of 
registration) or $60.00 (if aged 12 as at the date of registration) so to obtain the 50% spring roster 
discount fee if you are registering for the first time in 2021 you will have to use the discount codes 
listed below in red. Basketball Tasmania fees will then reduce to $18.00 (from $35.00) and $30.00 
(from $60.00). NWBU fee of $5.50 to apply to all new players and the DBC Inc. fee is $40.00. 

$63.50 FOR CHILDREN AGED 7 – 11 (AS AT DATE OF REGISTRATION) - made up of $18.00 
Basketball Tasmania fee, $5.50 NWBU Fee and $40.00 DBC Inc. fee) BASKETBALL TASMANIA 
DISCOUNT CODE C7830EBD  

$75.50 FOR CHILDREN AGED 12 (AS AT THE DATE OF REGISTRATION) - made up of $30.00 
Basketball Tasmania fee, $5.50 NWBU Fee and $40.00 DBC Inc. fee) BASKETBALL TASMANIA 
DISCOUNT CODE CDF5938C  

If you are placed in a team that will be using DBC Inc. singlets you will be required to pay a singlet 
bond of $10.00 and will receive $5.00 refund at the end of the season providing the singlet is returned 
in good condition.  

REGISTER USING THE FOLLOWING LINK:  

https://www.playhq.com/basketball-tasmania/register/e4e966 


